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Comments for Public Posting: Dear City Council and CD10 Council Member Herb Wesson,
Please save 738 S. Normandie Avenue from demolition! We are
losing too many historic buildings, and too much historic
architecture. We will also lose the film industry if we can’t keep
our historic districts intact. The owners should renovate, not
demolish. Sincerely, Tom Louie 90042



